Allen, Amber

From: Ann Linder

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 10:01 AM

To: HPD Preservation

Subject: Case Number HR 22-165753- 1804 Brackenridge St.

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Case Number: Case Number HR 22-165753- 1804 Brackenridge St.
Contact: Amber Allen (512) 974-3393
Public Hearing: Historic Landmark Commission, Dec. 14, 2022

Hi there,

| am writing in response to a notice | received in the mail- a request for comment on the demolition of the home located
at 1804 Brackenridge St.

| would object to the granting of this permit, on the grounds that it will negatively impact our neighborhood and the
beautiful trees that make this corner of Austin so special. The building plans, as proposed, would diminish the charm of
Travis Heights and risk harming the live oak canopy that protects it.

Thank you for your time,

A.K. Linder

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





